From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 20 November 2017 18:10

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to be logged - 2017/5846/P

on 2017/5446 for The

From: Anita Elias
Sent: 20 November 2017 17:34

To: Meynell, Charlotte I
Subject: 20/17/5846/P

| am writing to appeal against the above planning being granted. My main objections are that this
is a conservation area and we already have very limited road parking. There are no houses with
frontage actually on Branch Hill that have off street parking in our section of Branch Hill and any
crossovers would reduce the limited parking that there is. Also we only have pavement on one
side of the road. The parking space is used by residents of Branch Hill, Savoy Ct, and West Heath
Lodge and since the Council put double yellow lines down Heysham Lane there is nowhere else
to park as we are at the end of the CA-H zone and Upper Terrace is always full at night. | have
difficulty walking and had to park in a different zone and it took me a half hour to get home.

But my main concerns are a) the rush hour and road rage that occurs daily and b) the change in
character and the danger crossovers will cause to a beautiful and historic conservation area
Thank you.

Anita Elias

Sent from my iPhone



